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I write to you in strong support of HB 3450. The critical energy infrastructure hub is a 

highly vulnerable facility upon which much of the commerce and emergency 

management of our state depends. It's only common sense that we develop a long-

term strategy for management of the potential natural disasters along this critical 

bank of the Willamette River. In addition, the risk and costs of such events need to be 

shared by those most responsible for the installations and facilities involved, which 

have historically lacked strong oversight and accountability and transparency. I urge 

you to pass this bill. 


